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Pre-BOS Notice 

 

 
 

A Pre-Board of Studies (Pre-BOS) meeting is scheduled to be held on 23-07-2024 at 11:00 am 

in the Department to review the draft syllabus for the MCA programme.  All members are 

requested to attend the same. 

 

 

        Sd/- 

  Head of the Department 

 

 

 

 

Copy to: - 

 
1. All BOS members 
2. File 

 

 


